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GAMER X TRIP

Earlier this year we won 30 free
tickets for Gamer X in the Grand
Arcade in Wigan

So in November we closed wellspring
for a day and had a group trip there!

Great fun was had by all the children.

CHRISTMAS

We tried our first wellspring Nativity,
and although it was the first time, it
went surprisingly smoothly with
cuteness levels peeking...

Then the last wellspring before
breaking up we held our annual
Christmas Party which is always a
great end to the year.

DECEMBER 2024

HAMPERS

This year we provided 15 Christmas
hampers to local families. Toms
Pantry provided the food and the
Salvation Army provided the toys!
We also received 8 from Storehouse.

We also took donations to provide
Coops Foyer with 24 gifts for the
residents plus a sweet treat hamper.
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